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Calendar of Events

Donuts For Dads
Friday 6/17
VBS
Vacation Bible School
June 6 — June 10

Summer Camp Starts
For kids entering 1st -6t
6/13 — 8/8

Enroliment Forms Due
Friday 7/15

First Day of Preschool
Monday  8/8

First Day of School Age

Tuesday 8/9
ALL DAY CAMP

First Day of SRVUSD

Wednesday 8/10
MINIMUM DAY

CLOSED

Fourth of July
Monday 7/4

CLOSED
In-Service Staff Training
Thursday 8/4
Friday 8/5

Donuts For Dads June 17th

Dads, we want to celebrate you on Friday June 17, Please plan on
dropping off your child(ren) this day! You will have the opportunity to
walk your child to class, accept a gift from them and then grab a to-go
donut and coffee from the courtyard.

VBS at Canyon Creek

Canyon Creek’s annual Vacation Bible School is happening here the first
week of June. There will be LOTS of activity going on. Little Bridges
preschool continues to run as normal and our school age children have
the opportunity to attend the fun filled week to hear the Gospel. The
whole church gets involved - including the high school and middle
students who learn to be leaders.

Sunscreen & Water Wednesdays

Please apply sunscreen to your child EVERY morning as they are getting
ready for school. We will re-apply mid day before your child’s afternoon
outside time.

Kids love water play! Look for specific information from your class about
Water Wednesdays. These will start in June.

Fall Registration/Welcome Packets

All families enrolled in Little Bridges for this fall will be receiving a
Welcome/Enrollment Packet from us via email in July. Please read
through all the material carefully. Enrollment forms can be filled out
electronically and emailed back to us. All forms are due before Friday,
July 15,

The packet will contain a 2022/2023 calendar, parent handbook, new Fall
tuition schedule, specific class information, bios on your teachers, daily
schedules and enrichment information.

e The first day for preschool classes is Monday, Aug 8.

e The first day for school age program is Tuesday, Aug 9.

Little Bridges CLOSED August 4th & 5th

Little Bridges will be closed for staff training days on Thursday, August
4t and Friday August 5. We use these days to connect as a team,
attend educational workshops, do safety training and get the classrooms
ready for the new school year.
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WHY DO WE LOVE"

Mngke Hillz

Snake Hill (fondly named by our class at the time) began as a silver lining during the pandemic. Our small
group of students needed an outlet outside of our classroom, and from there it has grown - /iterally and
figuratively - into a passion project of our students and teachers. The Snake Hill Project is now on its way to
becoming a NWF Schoolyard Wildlife Habitat, as well as a favorite space for students.

Our hope is to continue to develop it into a safe, usable, engaging, and fun outdoor education space for all of

Little Bridges!
But why the passion for it? Read on to find out!

We relish in providing a safe, experience rich environment for students to explore and learn.
If you have any questions or concerns, or if you like to support the Snake Hill Project, please contact a School Age teacher or the LB Office.



